
Are you the parent/guardian of a 
child who was born preterm and 
has a developmental disability? 

OR A neonatal healthcare provider 
in Ontario? Consider participating in 

our research study. 

PARTICIPATE  
IN RESEARCH

Engaging parents and providers in the 
selection of evidence-based 
interventions: Improving transition to 
developmental/rehabilitation services

REB: 18-787

Principal Investigator: 
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Site Investigator:  
Dr. Marilyn Ballantyne 

Contact Information: 
To ask questions or to 
sign up, contact Amie 
Kron at 
akron@hollandbloorview.
ca   
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What is the study about: 
Parents/guardians of children with developmental disabilities 
experience high levels of stress when transitioning to rehab 
services. We want to get your opinion on programs that might 
be able to improve parents’/guardians’ transition experiences.  

Who can participate? 

What’s involved? 
One-time completion of an interview/focus group (~60 
minutes). Interviews can occur in-person or by phone/
Zoom.  

Potential Benefits? 
The information from this study will be used to help create or 
improve programs to make the transition to rehab services 
easier for parents/guardians.  
Potential Risks?  
The risks are very low/minimal. The interview questions might 
cause feelings of discomfort.  

*Participants will receive $20 to honour their participation in the 
study.  

Co-investigator:  
Dr. Souraya Sidani 

Parents/guardians of children who were born preterm and 
have a developmental disability OR healthcare providers of 
Ontario Neonatal Follow-up Programs/Children’s Treatment 
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